
TSESHAHT FIRST NATION 
NOTICE OF BY-ELECTION 

For more information or assistance please contact OneFeather: 
Email: voterhelp@onefeather.ca | Toll Free: 1-855-923-3006 

Phone support is available weekdays from 9:30 am to 4:30 pm Pacific Time 
209-852 Fort Street, Victoria, B.C., V8W 1H8 

www.onefeather.ca/nations/tseshaht  

 

Notice is hereby given that the Tseshaht First Nation will hold a By-Election on July 29, 2025, in accordance 
with the Tseshaht Custom Election Code (2024), for the purpose of electing one (1) candidate to the Office 
of Councillor for the remainder of the term of office. 

 

VOTE ONLINE 
8:00 AM on JULY 15, 2025 – 8:00 PM on JULY 29, 2025 (PT) 

To vote online, please visit: www.onefeather.ca/nations/tseshaht 

Click the RED button “Sign Up” or “Vote Now” and follow the instructions provided. You will be required to 
provide your Registry Number (this is your 10-digit Status card number - starting with "665..."), Date of Birth, 
and a personal email address. If you encounter any problems or are unable to complete this process, please 
contact OneFeather Support using the contact information below. 

VOTE IN PERSON 

ADVANCE POLL 
JULY 15, 2025 

BY-ELECTION DAY 
JULY 29, 2025 

8:00 AM to 8:00 PM 
TSESHAHT ADMINISTRATION BUILDING – GREAT ROOM 

5091 Tsuma-as Drive, Port Alberni, BC 

VOTE BY MAIL-IN BALLOT 
Any Voter wishing to vote by mail-in ballot may request a Mail-In Ballot Voting Package from the Head Electoral 
Officer. The Voter will be asked to provide their name, date of birth, status number, and mailing address. 

Registered Members who are at least sixteen (16) years of age as of the date of the Election may vote in this Election 
and shall form the Voters List. Voters may vote online, in-person at a Polling Station, or by requesting a mail-in ballot, 
or by a requested Special Voting Opportunity*. The Election Code, supporting documents, and the official Voters List 
shall be posted and available during regular business hours at the Tseshaht Administration Office Building; can be 
requested from the Electoral Officer; and will be available to download at: www.onefeather.ca/nations/tseshaht 

*Tseshaht Elders and other Voters who are physically challenged, reside in the Alberni Valley, and are unable to attend 
at a polling station may contact the Electoral Officer to arrange a Special Ballot Opportunity—this can take place before 
the Election Day. 

Dated June 26, 2025. 
 

mailto:voterhelp@onefeather.ca

